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February 23, 2025  
 
 
To,  
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, C-1, G Block Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E) Mumbai 400 051  
 
NSE SYMBOL: SFML 
ISIN: INE0U6N01014 
 
Sub.: Newspaper publication of financial results for half year ended September 2024. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Enclose the copies of the information regarding disclosure of Financial results for the half year ended 
September 2024 is published on February 23, 2025 in ‘Financial Express’ and ‘Loksatta’.   
 
This is for your information and records. Kindly take the same on your record. 
 
For and on Behalf of 
Supreme Facility Management Limited 

 
 
Anshuman Singh Tomar 
Company Secretary 
 






